
South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship  

Board Meeting Minutes for April 13, 2015 at Houston  

Johnny, Chester, Rick, Bill, Barry, Don, and Jon present Barry 

opened the meeting with prayer.  

Constitution and by-laws reviewed.  

It was noted West Plains does not want to host meeting at this time. Discussion followed 

about meeting dates and places. December 21 meeting date was changed to December 

14, and November 23 meeting date was changed to November 16. Web site will be 

updated. Mansfield was asked about the possibility of taking the November instead of 

the January meeting. They will get back to us.  

Much discussion about involving younger men in the fellowship, as well as getting 

participating churches more involved.  

Discussion about possibility of participating with another organization and/or another 

church that has a church plant in the works already, instead of us doing it from scratch.  

Bank signatures discussed. It was noted we should have 2 current officers able to sign 

checks, and not from the same church. Jon made a motion to have Ron Antle removed, 

as he is not a current officer, and have Barry put on instead. Seconded by Don, motion 

passed. Membership will vote on this at the next meeting.  

Budget: we need to not only maintain, but grow the scholarship and the church plant 

funds.  

Don will contact Phil Claycomb and see if he can speak at an upcoming meeting.  

Golf tournament will be July 25.  

  

Jon Slaton, secretary  
  


